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EMPOWERING WOMEN IN HYDROGRAPHY 

IC-ENC eLearning Creation – CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 
 

References: A. CL 20/2021 dated 31 May - Joint CANADA-IHO Project Empowering 
Women in Hydrography 
B. CL 35/2021 dated 15 September - Joint CANADA-IHO Project Empowering 
Women in Hydrography 

 
Dear Hydrographer,  
 
1. Reference A presented the proposal of the Joint CANADA-IHO Project Empowering 
Women in Hydrography (EWH) and the IHO Secretariat encouraged the Member States to 
consider the recommendation of the 2nd Session of the Assembly (A- 2 Decision 36) to 
participate in the EWH Project. Reference B announced the project's "kick-off" meeting where 
it was mentioned that some internships associated with this project were planned and that the 
updated information related with this project would be available on the respective webpage at: 
https://iho.int/en/basic-cbsc-ewh .  
 

2. The regional ENC coordinating centre IC-ENC, would like to announce an opportunity 
for a candidate to be associated with the EWH  project by leading the continuous improvement 
of our IC-ENC Learning Management System (LMS) by creating bitesize eLearning on S-100 
related topics. The selected candidate will work with IC-ENC virtually one day a week during 
August 2024, she will then travel to the UK and spend a month in person at IC-ENC 
headquarters (UK Hydrographic Office) to work on the project. Ideally candidates should  be 
early-career to mid-level female hydrographers with a strong background and continued 
interest in hydrography and have eLearning creation skills. 
 
3. Applicants should send a curriculum vitae, completed questionnaire form and signed 
statement from their national hydrographic authority (all found at: https://iho.int/en/basic-cbsc-
ewh) as one combined PDF file  by email to therenc@ic-enc.org.  
 
4. Chosen candidates must be able to travel and be present at IC-ENC Headquarters in 
the United Kingdom from Monday 2nd to Friday 27th September, IC-ENC will support travel and 
accommodation costs. Please email any questions about this application process opportunity 
to therenc@ic-enc.org.  
 
5. Candidates’ applications should arrive no later than 31st May 2024.  
 
6. The IHO Secretariat would like to thank IC-ENC for the offer of this relevant opportunity 
and also encourage Member States to consider proactive engagement in the EWH Project 
using IC-ENC’s initiative as best practice example. 

 
On behalf the Secretary-General  

Yours sincerely, 

  
Luigi Sinapi 

Director 
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